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Minutes for the Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) Meeting 

March 6th, 2019 at 3:30 PM in Stright 331 

Attended By: Dr. Waleed Farag, Dr. Soundararajan Ezekiel, Dan Richmond, Rebecca George, 

and James Lutz. 
 

1. Dan, Rebecca, and James all received their laptops. There were no issues after receiving 

them. 

2. Dan, Rebecca, and James received their stipend. Dan saw an issue with his stipend return 

being lower than it should be. He will e

trip. Dan will gather information from the seven other students who are going, as well as 

hotel information for the trip, and send it to Dr. Farag.  

5. When the students get back from BloomCON, Dr. Farag would like to create a news 

release with our experience and feedback regarding the conference. 

6. 


